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UYVDC Acceptance in the Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care Agreement (CWELCC) 

Date: September 9, 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Families,  

 

UYVDC has been accepted into the Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care (CWELCC) 

system between the Province of Ontario and the Government of Canada. We are now awaiting 

an updated agreement to be signed between UYVDC and the City of Toronto in order for funds 

to be disbursed. 

 

As we move forward, we will continue to communicate more details to you. If you would like 

more information about the CWELCC system, please visit the Canada-Ontario early years and 

child care agreement website: https://www.ontario.ca/page/canada-ontario-early-years-and-

child-care-agreement.  

 

We want to personally thank all of you for your patience as we have worked through the 

process required for reducing child care fees. Please ensure that UYVDC has your up-to-date 

contact information to allow us to process the refunds once applicable. We would also like to 

ask for your collaboration in not contacting the centre to inquire about the status of your 

refund until we issue further guidance. All refunds will be processed within 2 months of 

CWELCC enrolment completion. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

UYVDC Board of Directors 
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